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FROM:Permanent Secretary, 
 Public Service Ministry 
 
TO: All Permanent Secretaries, 
 Heads of Departments and 
 Regional Executive Officers 
 
DATE: 1997-03-10 
 

SUBJECT:  
 
Increase in Union Dues/Agency Fees – National 
Union of Public Service Employees 

 
 

 
I wish to inform you that the General Secretary, National union of Public Service Employees has advised that 
consequent on the need to: 
 

(i) offset escalated operational cost to effectively service the membership, and 
(ii) cater for a new training programme for shop stewards and branch Officials. 

 
The Union has taken a decision to increase the Union Dues/ Agency Fees from $200.00 a month to $250.00 a 
month with effect from 1st March, 1997. 
 
2.   I have been asked to convey this decision to you, as I now do, with a view to the deductions being made 

subject to the workers concerned having no objection to this being done. 
 
3. Please therefore bring this circular to the attention of all staff within your Organisation who subscribes 

to the National Union of Public Service Employees having regard to the terms and conditions at 
paragraphs 1 and 2. 

 
 
G. Husbands 
For Permanent Secretary 
Public Service Management 
Office of the President 
 


